From: Gregg Hubner

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 12:28:02 PM
To: Nelson, Chris; Edwards, Kristen; Kearney, Darren
Subject: [EXT] What I'm talking about

Chris, Kristen, Darren,

My recent letter in the Pierre Capital Journal brought to light the impact of the PUC's Draft Model Ordinance
for Wind Turbine Siting. Developers are using this 10 year old SUGGESTION that was made with the help of
BIG WIND as "law".

The attachment is a prime example. The developers hide behind this "law" and bluff people, but more
importantly, zoning officers and commissioners into doing what this "law" says.

Thousand foot setbacks are intolerable for health and safety reasons. The PUC needs to delete this Draft Model
Ordinance out of existence and suggest to the legislature we need setbacks for 2018 and forward, whether it be
3/4 mile, 1 mile or more. That's what we need. Thanks

(One attachment)

Gregg C. Hubner





